REVISION NOTICE TABLE

	DATE
	DESCRIPTION OF REVISION

	02-Apr-2010
	Added Loop data from the publications referenced below. Data sources and further metadata can be found in John Page’s spreadsheet file located in the \DOC directory.


May 30, 2002 – Joe Linguanti

References:
1. Oceanographic Observations at Ocean Station P (50N, 145W), Vol. 93,  July 28 – September 13, 1978,  Pacific Marine Science Report 79-7.

1. No bottle data for this cruise.

2. Program HEADER EDIT was used to change non-standard channel names and units and Data Description, Scientists name, Project, Platform and Instrument fields.

3. Program Clean was used to;

· reset number of records, minimum and maximum values

· delete empty channels where applicable

· set channel name initial letters to uppercase

· Set last 4 characters of file name to event – set cast numbers to be the same as event numbers in file.

4. Files *.CLN were copied to new archive and renamed to the new file convention “YYYY-CC-NNNN.CHE “.
NOTE: The data values in Sus’s data files differ from the values in the data report because a second set of corrections was applied in September 1979.

Notes from Joe Linguanti on September 18, 1979

No hydro data was taken on cruise 78-6, therefore the comparisons were done using the last three hydro stations from 78-5 and the first three hydro stations from 78-7 and comparing them with the first three and last three CTP stations from 78-6. The differences were calculated, plotted and the regression line was then determined. The corrections were applied to the previously corrected data processed by INTERACT.

The Temperature correction was done in two parts,

1)
     0 metres 
+0.5


 150 metres
+0.2

2)
 150 meters
+0.2


1500 meters
+0.01

The Salinity correction is


      0 meters
+0.11


1500 meters
-0.03

The temperature data for cast 9 looked high. INTERACT had not applied a correction to temperature but we decided to add the corrections noted above.

In doing the comparisons we found that the data in the upper 100 metres was quite scattered hence we suggest that the data should be used with caution.

